
Dear Third Grade Families,
I am so excited to be your child’s teacher for the 2025-2026 
school year. Please make sure your child has the following 
school supplies ready for the first day of school. I look forward 
to meeting your child and giving them the best ever start to 
school!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Cooper and Mrs. Dornfeld

☐ Lunchbox/Backpack

☐ Reusable water bottle

☐ Pencil box or bag

☐ Several sharpened 
No. 2 pencils

☐ Personal pencil sharpener

☐ 1 Large pink eraser

☐ One box of 24 crayons

☐ One box of 12 colored pencils

☐ One box of washable markers

☐ One box of 4 dry erase 
markers

☐ Two yellow highlighters

☐ One pair of pointed-tip 
scissors

☐ Several Glue Sticks

☐ Two-pocket folders – one of 
each color: yellow, orange, 
blue, green,  red, purple

☐ Three wide-ruled composition 
or spiral notebooks

☐ Two boxes of tissue

☐ One roll of paper towel

☐ One container of Lysol Wipes

☐ One bottle of hand soap

☐ One box of gallon-sized 
baggies

☐ Two boxes of tissue

☐ One pair of headphone

*There will be times throughout the
school year when we may ask for
additional supplies, as needed.  
Thank you for all you do in 
supporting your child’s education


